Benzie Bus an invaluable asset to the community, says
reader

‘® recordpatriot.com/letters-to-the-editor/article/benzie-bus-invaluable-asset-community-says-reader-19567176.php

Letter to the Editor July 11, 2024

TO THE EDITOR:

As Benzie residents, we are very fortunate to have an efficient, versatile and convenient
public transportation system.

To those of us spending time at either Paul Oliver Memorial Hospital or Munson Medical
Center in Traverse City, our Benzie Buses are an endearing presence.

At any time of day, the buses are dropping off and picking up elderly and disabled patients
that would otherwise be without transportation for medical services.

The drivers routinely assist patients on and off the bus and ensure they are safely in the
building to be assisted by medical staff. This service alone makes Benzie Bus an invaluable
asset to the community.

Remember, all of us are just a simple slip and fall away from losing our ability to travel
independently. Please support the Benzie Bus on Aug. 6.

Brian Halliday
Frankfort

July 11, 2024
Letter to the Editor



